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October 11, 1979

Dr. Janakiram R. Naidu

Safety and Environmental
Protection Division

Brookhaven National Laboratory

Associated Universities, Inc.

Upton, New York 11973

Dear Jan:

Sorry to be so slow in getting these comments to you. This has been a very
busy six weeks. I do not consider myself an expert on education, especially
education of the Marshallese. Our experience this summer only made me aware
of the difficulties. Therefore my comments are only based on impressions

I gained in reading your paper, a little knowledge of the bomb tests

in the Marshalls and a 1ittle knowledge of DOE activities in the Marshalls
gained from the Northern iMarshall Islands Advisory Group effort with

which I have been associated for 18 months.

Since you asked for comments I felt you really wanted my honest reactijons,
which is what you are getting. . Please don't be offended by any of my
comments. They are truly offered in an attempt to be helpful.

I have not discussed these detailed comments with anyone. However, I

did retay to Vic Bond and Charlie Meinhold concerns I heard at DOE about
your paper. These concerns apparently vere related to your description of
an extensive educational program that implies DOE authorization and support.
I think it is believed that presentation of such a program description could
be interpreted as a DOE commitment which DOE may not be able to honor. The
other point was that the historical summary raised some old sensitive issues
that are not relevant to the paper.

My principal criticism is that your assessment of past educational
activities conducted by you and others is too subjective. There are
objective methods for assessing the effectiveness of such efforts. While
your efforts may well have been very effective, the reader is quickly turned
off by continuous proclamations by the author about how good he is.



Obviously, I found your paper very interesting. My suggestions for
jmprovement include the following: - :

1. Brief historical summary of Bravo and radiation levels
on islands.

2. Summary of your experience in the Marshalls.

3. Your ideas for a useful educational program--making it clear
that it is your idea and not a program that is either in place
‘or provided by DOE, DOI, etc. I hope this is helpful.

With best regards,

W. J. Bair, Ph.D.

Manager

Environment, Health and
Safety Research Program
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